
Central Minnesota Beginning Experience appreciates your help in publishing this in your church bulletin: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning Experience (BE) is providing a weekend program for divorced, widowed or separated adults on March 27 – 29, 2020 and October 2 – 4, 2020 at Luther Crest, Alexandria MN. BE is a program designed to facilitate the grief resolution process for adults thereby enabling them to again love themselves, others, and God. Those who attend the weekend should be beyond the initial feelings of anger and despair. To receive an application or for more information, call 320-319-8863 or visit http://www.beginningexperiencemn.com.
